
That’s a wrap on the “God 
Colors” series!  It was a colorful 
six weeks of games, skits and 
Bible lessons all geared to teach 
the message of the Gospel.  
What a fun time learning more 
about Jesus!

June

2023

Big City Avenue Runs All Summer!

The Summer Team is jumping for joy and looking forward to 
seeing the boys and girls and have lots of fun planned during 
July and August!  We will be diving deep into God’s word and 
growing in our faith as we embark on an underwater theme 
called “Finding Jesus”.  The sea contains many wonderous things 
created by God and we will take a closer look to see what the sea 
has to teach us!

We will continue to livestream on Facebook and YouTube so join 
us at 10:45 a.m. even when you are away on vacation or just 
relaxing at the cabin!  All the services stay up online so you can 
view them any time, anywhere at your leisure.

JULIE   ASHLEY    ELLA   CASSIDY

https://www.facebook.com/bigcityavenue/
https://www.youtube.com/@BigCityAvenue/streams


STAFF SHOUTOUT:  Achilles

9:15 a.m. to 10:15a.m.
(sign in opens at  9:00 a.m. - doors close at 9:30 a.m.)

10:45 a.m. to 11:55 a.m.
(sign in opens at 10:30 a.m. - doors close at 11:00 a.m.)

SERVICE TIMES:
One Way Street and Big City Avenue

*Sign in remains at the back door*

TOOBIT: The Tithinator

Thursday, July 13th
Assiniboine Park

Thursday, August 10th
Kildonan Park

FAMILY 

PICNICS

 IN THE PARK!

Watch for announcements being handed out on Sundays 
with details on times and location.  Information about these 
events (and any posible cancellations due to weather) will 
also be posted on our  Instagram page and Facebook page.  

Thank you for giving!

We began teaching on tithing and 
giving in March.  To help emphasize  
the joyful part, we created our special 
“collections agent”, Toobit! The boys 
and girls have really embraced the joy 
of giving back to the Lord.  Since the 
spring, the children have collectively 
given to date:

TOTAL:  $107.39

If you’ve been to Big City Avenue, there’s do doubt that you’ve 
probably been greeted by this outstanding young man.  
We have watched Achilles grow up as he attended BCA’s 
program at an early age. Some of his other involvements 
include Navy Cadets and he is an award winner at Calvary 
Temple’s Christian Service Brigade. We are blessed that 
he has stayed to help volunteer on Sunday mornings.  His 
area of expertise is definitely with computers and we are 
always confident having him involved with the sign in and 
sign out process and all the troubleshooting that goes with 
computers. Achilles is a helper in the small groups and  
jumps in to help wherever there is a need, which is why he 
is a valuable member of our team.  

https://www.instagram.com/bigcityavenue/
https://www.facebook.com/bigcityavenue

